
 
 

October 6, 2021 
8th Grade Field Trip 

Boston, Massachusetts 
April 25-28, 2022 

 
 

The Westglades Middle School 8th Grade Boston, Massachusetts Field Trip is scheduled for April 25-28th. In 
order to participate, students must have approval from their parents / guardians and their grade level administrator.   
  
The cost of the trip is $1848.00 all inclusive (airfare, hotel, all meal, and all museums/parks/events attractions) 
Please pay using the Westglades Middle School Online Pay System. There will be an initial $500 payment to 
reserves airfare/airline ticket. This first payment is nonrefundable, 350.00 the Airfare/Ticket Cost (Note: 
refunds will be made in case of an emergency or a replacement student from the waiting list). 
$500.00 due October 15, 2021 to reserve spot because there are only 50 seats available for trip. Subsequent 
payments are as follows: 
$337.00 due November 15, 2021, $337.00 due December 15, 2021, $ 337.00 due January 15, 2022 and final 
payment of $337.00 due February 15, 2022.  
 Student Permission Forms may be picked up in Mr. Morales room or 8th grade office and must be filled out with the 
appropriate signatures. There are a limited number of seats/times to pay for the trip.  Please do not wait until the last 
day to pay. A waiting list will be established after the first 50 students.   
  
Students are advised not to bring valuable items such as video games, jewelry, and are encouraged to bring 
a cell phone Per the Student Code of Conduct – The school will not be held liable for wireless 
communication devices or other personal technology that are lost, stolen or confiscated. 
 
Student’s behavior will determine eligibility for the trip.  Students with repeated violations (excessive school 
absences, external, internal, multiple dress code violations and bus suspensions) may not be eligible to 
participate. Parents, please consider the academic standing of your children when deciding to reward them 
with this field trip. In addition, students may be removed from the trip for behavior incidents.  
 
Make sure that the name of your hotel room partner is written at the bottom of your field trip form before 
turning it in.  There will be no changes to room / partner assignments.  
 
Please e-mail Mr. Rick Morales at enrique.morales@browardschools.com  if you have questions about the trip. 
  
Respectfully, 
 
 
Rick Morales 
8th Grade US History 
 
 
Jon LaRosa, 8th Grade Assistant Principal 
 

October 6, 2021 
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